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Project Description and Scope of Services 

The New BRT route in Provo will require a 

new bridge located on University Parkway, 

between Freedom Boulevard and 550 West. 

The purpose of this project was to determine 

the soil liquefaction potential at this location. 

Procedure 

Boring logs were provided at the locations shown in 

the figure to the left. Using the provided information 

our team of expert engineers researched 

liquefaction analysis procedures and used an Idriss & 

Boulanger method to determine the liquefaction 

potential with respect to depth for each boring log. 

Using this procedure required additional earthquake 

information that was obtained through the use of 

USGS geo-hazard maps shown to the right. All the 

data was compiled and engineering judgment was 

used to create cross sectional representations of the 

area with the calculated susceptibility of liquefaction 

potential.  

Results 

The results show that there is a potential for 

liquefaction at the bridge location. The cross 

section shown illustrates the potential for 

liquefaction with depth. The green areas have 

a low potential for liquefaction and the red 

areas show a high potential for liquefaction.  

Some possible solutions could be to bear the 

bridge further from the river or drive pilings to 

get below the liquefiable layers  

 


